March 16, 2015
b /

Rodrick A. Hay, Dean

1910 Los Angeles International Air Meet
CSU Dominguez Hills

1000 E. Victoria Street

Carson, CA90747

Dear Dean Hay,

Thank you for sharing with me your intent to produce a documentary on the 1910
Los Angeles International Air Meet and it was nice to be able to meet with some of
the production team at the annual American Public Television meeting in San Diego.

[ understand that this documentary will cover the first aviation meet in the United
States and the second in the world, and therefore is a seminal event in aviation
history. That key figures in American aviation, including William Boeing, Glen
Martin and Glenn Curtiss attended the event adds additional interest and relevance
to the project. I also understand that the University has the archive for the event
along with event historians Dr. Jud Grenier and Mr. Carroll Gray, which, will ensure
the successful funding and completion of the film. :

I, and WFYI Indianapolis, look forward to working with you to bring this important
piece of American history to public television.

Sincerely,

Lld f—

Richard Miles
VP of Interactive Media and Content Strategy
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